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NEWSLETTER OF 

THE DENVER RADIO LEAGUE 
A CLUB DEVOTED TO 

QUALITY AMATEUR RADIO 

Published in Centennial, Colorado 

EDITOR 

EILEEN ARMAGOST, WDØDGL 
Please submit Articles for publication to: 

eileen@armagost.net 
Preferred document format:  MS Word 

or mail hard copy to: 

Eileen Armagost, WDØDGL 

6337 South Lafayette Place 

Centennial, Colorado  80121-2548 

DRL BOARD MEMBERS 

- President 

Jack Pansini, WAØBDF, President 

Vice President 

George Brady, KCØYHA, Secretary 

Jim Hart, WØNFD, Treasurer 

Mike Manes, W5VSI, Member at Large 

Tim Armagost, WBØTUB, Member at Large 

George Stoll, WAØKBT, Repeater Trustee 

REPEATER LOCATIONS: 

 146.88Ø ................................ Warren Mountain 

 146.64Ø ..................................Centennial Cone 

 449.6ØØ ................................ Warren Mountain 

145.Ø5Ø Digi .......................... Warren Mountain 

Repeater Identifier:  WAØKBT 

DRL website:  www.denverradioleague.org 

or www.eoss.org/drl 

The Denver Radio League is open to all licensed 

amateur radio operators.  Repeater usage is 

limited to properly licensed hams. 

M E M B E R S H I P  D U E S  A N D  R E N E W A L S  

~ Please make checks ($15) payable only to 

Denver Radio League or DRL ~ 

Remit to:  Jim Hart, WØNFD 

6882 South Prince Circle 

Littleton, Colorado  80120 

For information, contact Jim at 303-794-0196 

 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

REMINDER 

MAY 17, 2011 

7:00 TO 9:00 P.M. 
BEMIS PUBLIC LIBRARY 

6014 South Datura Street 

Littleton, Colorado  80120-3636 
 

 From the Prez, Jack Pansini, WAØBDF, 

Recommendations 

 From the Prez, Jack Pansini, Attending the 

Meeting and New Member 

 Open House for the Estate of Hans Reinheimer 

 Looking for a 10 Meter Transceiver 

 MegaFest Scheduled 

 Vice President Needed 

 Membership Dues 

 Repeater Rag Previous Publications 

RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE PREZ 

Please wear a name tag with your call letters at the 

meeting.  If you don't have one, I'll bring some blanks 

that you can fill in and use. 

 

Give some thought to having once a week on the air 

(short) meeting or discussion of any topic using 146.88. 

Tnx & 73, 

Jack Pansini, WØBDF 

 

FROM THE PREZ 

Hope many of you will attend the meeting scheduled for 

Tuesday, May 17th at 7 P.M. at the Bemis Library. We 

need as many members as possible to show up to make it 

a successful meeting.  As an incentive, each of us can 

put a $1.00 in the pot and draw a winning ticket for the 

winner takes all.  There will be Starbucks coffee and 

doughnuts for the 15 minute break. 

 

Let's welcome our new member Bob Glanville, 

KDØNPQ and see if he needs more assistance at his 

QTH for his station. 

Please think of some "ham" activity you want to tell us 

about that occurred since last meeting. 

 

See you all at the meeting. 

Jack Pansini, WAØBDF 

http://www.denverradioleague.org/
http://www.eoss.org/drl
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OPEN HOUSE FOR THE ESTATE OF 

HANS RHEIMER, WAØTMA 

 

There will be an "open house" to sell radio stuff from the 

estate of  "silent key" Hans Rheinheimer, WAØTMA, 

former member of DRL.  It will be on Saturday, May 

21st from 10AM to 3 PM.  Address is 6505 South 

Elmwood Street, Littleton.  Contact Jim Rheinheimer at 

304-667-3550 for more information.  If I have a list of 

items available by meeting time, I'll announce what is 

available. 

 

Talk it up with your fellow hams, if they're interested. 

 

Tnx, 

Jack Pansini, WAØBDF 

 

FROM RICK VON GLAHN, NØKKZ 

(Thank you Rick!) 

“BOY SCOUTS TROOP LOOKING FOR A 

10 METER TRANSCEIVER” 

 

I'm searching for a LOW COST 10 meter transceiver 

(such as a HTX-10 or HTX-100) for use by several 

soon-to-be Technician licensed Boy Scouts of Colorado 

Springs Troop 503. 

 

If the transceiver is dead, a local technician/electrical 

engineer has volunteered help to make the radio work 

again. 

 

Can you pass this information on the members of the 

Denver Radio League? 

 

Thank you, 

 

Neil Larson, KØMAX 

Scoutmaster Troop 503 

nlarson@pacbell.net 

510-962-4506 

 

MEGAFEST SCHEDULED 

 

Pikes Peak Radio Amateur Association, Inc. (PPRA) 

will host a MegaFest on July 16th from 8 AM to 1 PM at 

Lewis-Palmer High School, 1300 Higby Road, 

Monument, Colorado.  That’s East of I -25, Exit 158 or 

161.  Ticket sales open at 7:30 AM.  Talk-in is 146.970 

MHz, 100 Hz tone.  Receive one raffle ticket with 

registration.  Additional tickets for raffle prizes will be 

sold for $1 each, 6 for $5, 15 for $10, or 40 for $20.  

Drawing will be at noon and winners need not be present 

to win. 

 

VICE PRESIDENT NEEDED 
 

We need the position of Vice President filled on the 

Board of Directors.  If you’re interested, please indicate 

this at the meeting.  The job is very easy and takes little, 

if any, time. 

 

Thank you! 

Jack Pansini. WAØBDF 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
 

If you haven’t paid your dues for 2011, please do so 

today so we have a current roster of members.  You can 

mail them directly to Jim Hart, WØNFD.  His address is 

on the front of this publication in a box.  To make it easy 

for you, you can pay them at the upcoming meeting!  

Thanks in advance! 

 

Eileen Armagost, WDØDGL 

Editor 

 

REPEATER RAG PREVIOUS PUBLICATIONS 
 

If you need a previous copy of the Repeater Rag, you 

can find publications on the EOSS website.  Location is 

www.eoss.org/drl.  Copies go back to 2002 when I 

started editing the Repeater Rag.  Thanks to Rick von 

Glahn, NØKKZ, for posting them there for easy access. 

 

73 & 88, 

Eileen Armagost, WDØDGL 

Editor 

mailto:nlarson@pacbell.net
http://www.eoss.org/drl

